
Win the chance to take the  
FIRST SHOT 

IN THE NEW 
NORTH OLMSTED GYMNASIUM! 

 
Help support the 

Eagles Girls Basketball Program 
With your $10 donation! 

 
The winning ticket holder will put up the very first shot in the new gym...before anyone 

else even gets to walk through the doors! 
Winner will also receive The ball...AND...a commemorative photo plaque of their shot. 

Winning ticket will be drawn on July 1st and winner will be contacted to set up the 
 “First Shot” date and time! 

Purchase your ticket from any member of the North Olmsted Girls Basketball Team or 
Coaching Staff.  For more information, contact head coach John McDermott at 

john.mcdermott@nocseagles.org. 
 


